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Senator Bernardi asked:  
 
Will the Department be releasing its Incoming Government Brief (‘Red Book’)?  If 
yes, when and why?  If no, why not?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department released its Incoming Government Brief on 1 October 2010. 
A copy of the brief may be found on the Department’s website at 
http://www.finance.gov.au/about-the-department/media-centre/secretary/media-
releases/2010/mr_052010.html.  
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